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May 05, 2008 

 

Daniel T. Buckley 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

999 E Street NW 

Washington DC, 20463 

 

Reference: February Monthly Report (1/1/08-1/31/08) 

 

Dear Mr. Buckley, 

 

 This is a response to your letter dated April 4, 2008 to the Waste Management Employees Better Government Fund 

regarding the $5,000 contribution to Mark Pryor for US Senate reported on 4/27/2006.  This contribution was 

inadvertently reported to the 2006 General election.  It was intended for the 2008 Primary election and the candidate 

has reported it as such. 

 

By clarifying that this contribution was made to the 2008 Primary election, it is no longer a concern that excessive 

contributions were made to the 2008 General Election.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Simpson 

Treasurer 


